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From: Nafez Dakkak 

Sent: 11 January 2025 14:37

To: Planning

Subject: OBJECTION OF PLANNED SITE PROPOSAL OF 2024/5536/A- 2 Milburn Lane London NW1 9FA

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
Dear Esteemed Members Camden Council’s Planning Team, 
 
I trust this note finds you well. 
 
As a tenant with a growing family in the same development as the above address I wanted to 
register my objection to the granting of an “Off License” at 2 Milburn Lane. 
 

,I am concerned that an addition of an off licence will attract late night 
loiterers, drunks and trouble makers. The new development was seen as a way of making Agar 
Grove more residential and my concern is that this addition will not be right for the area. 
 
We already have a NISA on the corner (30 metres away) so I don't understand how this is being 
allowed to happen. When the development was under construction we were under the impression 
the space would become an office or something more beneficial to the community. 
 
Best, 
Nafez Dakkak 

 


